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April 30,2012

Mr. John E. Kieling, Acting Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

Re: Revised Permit Renewal Application
Triassic Park Waste Disposal Facility

Dear Mr. Kieling:

In response to the comments you provided in your letter dated March 14, 2012, Gandy
Marley, Inc. (GMI) is submitting a revised permit renewal application for the Triassic Park
Waste Disposal Facility. Revisions have been made to address each comment from the
Hazardous Waste Bureau (HWB), with the intention of making the application administratively
complete. A summary of the response to each of the five comments is described below.

1. A Groundwater Monitoring Waiver Request has been added in Attachment H.

2. Several additional sections from the approved permit application, dated October 2000, have
been added to the current application. The additions make the application a complete,
stand-alone document for ease of review. The materials that have been added from the
approved permit are those items that are relevant to the landfill disposal operation planned
under the permit renewal. Some materials from the October 2000 application have been
omitted because they are no longer relevant to the planned operations. A table of permit
application sections indicating the items included from the October 2000 application is
provided in the introduction to the application.

3. Attachment L5 - Landfill Stormwater and Leachate Recirculation Modeling was included in
the initial application. However, it was not readily accessible at the end of Attachment L.
The application has been revised to include labeled divider pages for all sub-attachments
such as Attachment LS.

4. The Regulatory Requirements Crosswalk has been revised as requested.




5. The Regulatory Requirements Crosswalk has been revised as requested.

GMI is submitting two copies of the application and electronic files containing the complete
application. At this stage of the application review process, the renewal application is
presented to show the revisions made to the approved application and recommended permit
revisions in redline-strikeout format. GMI will provide a clean, final version of the application
following technical review by the HWB. The electronic files being submitted include the

following:

« Adobe Acrobat pdf file containing the complete application. This file contains a new
section of the Part B application main report section in a format showing revisions
made to the October 2000 approved application in redline-strikeout format.

« Word v. 7 files that are clean versions with the changes accepted.

If you have any comments or questions regarding the permit renewal application or need any
additional information, please feel free to contact me at (505) 883-6250.

Sincerely,

42?: Domenici, Jr.

Counsel to Gandy Marley, Inc.
Domenici Law Firm, P.C.

Enclosure

cc:  Ms. Neelam Dhawan, NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau
Mzr. Dave Cobrain, NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau
Mr. Larry Gandy, Gandy Marley, Inc.
Mr. Mike Marley, Gandy Marley, Inc.
Mr. Mark Miller, Daniel B. Stephens & Associates, Inc.



